Willow Brook News

24th June 2016



Willow Brook Primary School Head teacher: Ly Toom tel: 0115 9149889 e-mail: office@willowbrook.notts.sch.uk

Dear Parents

Classes for 2016/17

Classes for next year have now been confirmed.

Class R - Miss Tarrant - Reception

Class 1 - Miss Johnston - Year 1

Class 2 - Miss Weston - Year 2

Class 3 - Miss Smith - Year 3

Class 4 - Mr Jones - Year 4

Class 5 - Miss Hackett - Year 5

Class 6 - Mrs Ballard/Mrs Myring - Year 6

Children will spend the morning with their new teacher on Thursday 7th July.

The afternoon of Thursday 7th July is our open afternoon. You are more than welcome to come along and join us anytime from 2pm to 5pm. Schoolwear Solutions, our uniform provider, will be in the hall during the afternoon.

Potted Sports - Monday 27th June

Our 'Potted Sports' event takes place on Monday 27th June from 1.45pm and Miss Johnston has been busy working her way around the playground gathering volunteers to join the fun! If you've never experienced the event before, the children work together in mixed age teams to participate in a variety of sporting challenges and they earn points for their accuracy, speed and dexterity. There are also plenty of points available to those who show good sportsmanship and teamwork – supporting and encouraging one another – which is what the afternoon is all about. All of the activities are led by our volunteers – Miss Johnston will meet you in the playground at 1.30 for a quick briefing.

It's a lovely, whole-school community event and if you are available on Monday afternoon and would like to join us then please let us know either by catching Miss Johnston before school on Monday or by telephoning or emailing the school office. (01159149889 or office@willowbrook.notts.sch.uk)

Music Concert

On Thursday 7th July at 6.30pm, we are holding our annual music concert. Organising this event is always a little tricky because we have so many different children learning many different instruments and liaising with their teachers to find out who is ready to perform takes time. We are nearly there... letters will come home next week with those taking part.

I hope you have a good weekend,

Ly Toom